
 

 

 

 
25th June 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 3 – 6 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please be aware that the Junior Summer Concert, which is in the school calendar for Friday 6 th July, will no 
longer be going ahead.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 2nd July for the junior production, which the children have been 
working extremely hard towards. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss M Purchase 
Music Teacher 
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